Developer Communication --- December 3, 2020
Hope everyone had an outstanding Thanksgiving...now, we are working our way towards Christmas...beyond that the New Year and the new filing season.  I look forward to see a lot of advertisements for tax software over the next month and a half.  Below are a few notes...
· Posted test returns for 1065 and 1041 about 3 pm today.  Was hoping to have 1120 ready by now to post, but not quite there.  Hope to have those test returns by early next week.  
· A reminder that SC DOR wipes our test environment each weekend.  So, if you submit tests for approval and don’t receive that approval by Friday at 5 pm ET...you will need to resubmit those returns on Monday morning.  
· When we get around the holidays...there are additional days that your humble public servant will be out of the office.  I will be out of the office Friday, December 4th and Monday, December 7th.  Returning to the office and a flood of ATS returns on Tuesday, December 8th.  
· Don’t sweat ATS...one year...I didn’t have my test environment available to view test returns until the week after Christmas.  We are doing GREAT this year!  
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